
 
 
February 25, 2019 
 
 
Members of the House: 
 
As a leading advocate for the safety of motorists, AAA would like to thank Rep. Moser for introducing HB 
441.  
 
This measure would require vision testing for operator's license renewal and require the Transportation 
Cabinet to designate trained vision assessors who may perform vision testing and develop a system for 
electronic transmission of driver vision testing forms, among other considerations. 
 
AAA recommends requiring visual acuity testing at the same frequency as in-person renewals and is 
therefore supportive of HB 441. 
 
AAA asks for your support in moving this legislation forward to help assure motorist safety on Kentucky 
roadways. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lori Weaver Hawkins 
Manager, Government and Public Affairs 
AAA Blue Grass 
 
 

Theresa K. Podguski 
Director of Legislative Affairs 

AAA East Central  
 

 


